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Updates to the EVV Visit Maintenance Processes Hold for Dates of 
Service Prior to Go-Live Date

Background:

On Feb. 12, 2024, HHSC  posted an MCO Notice instructing Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) 
program  providers, financial management services agencies (FMSAs) and Consumer Direct  
Services (CDS) employers, to not submit Visit Maintenance Unlock Requests  (VMURs) for 
dates of service prior to going live with HHAeXchange or their EVV  proprietary system.

Key Details:

Effective April 22, program providers,  FMSAs, and CDS employers who use HHAeXchange as 
their EVV system may now perform  visit maintenance processes for dates of service prior to 
their go-live date  with HHAeXchange.

For Proprietary System  Operators (PSOs), the visit maintenance hold for dates of service prior 
to  go-live with their EVV proprietary system remains in place. Further details  will be provided 
soon.

Action:

All  MCOs must post the information in this notice as soon as possible to their MCO  EVV 
Website. MCOs should replace any contact information or resources with  their information as 
applicable.

Additional Information:

At this time, only those who use  HHAeXchange as their EVV system may perform visit 
maintenance for dates of  service prior to their go-live date with HHAeXchange.

HHAeXchange users may now send VMURs  to their payer (HHSC or Managed Care 
Organization) for dates of service  prior to their go-live date.

All EVV users may perform visit  maintenance processes for dates of service after their go-
live date with  their EVV system or EVV proprietary system.

Contact:

EVVMCO@hhs.texas.gov

Type: Action Required

To: MMP; STAR; STAR+PLUS; STARHEALTH; STAR_KIDS

From: EVV
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